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Hello, 

I oppose this House Bill. Science based conservation is the backbone of the 

American Wildlife Model, and having personal feelings going against science based 

recommendations is not what is best for the wildlife. Let the scientists decide what is 

best and leave emotions out of the equation. 

Thanks 

Paul 


